
High School Board Report 3-10-20 
 
Overview 

● 2/12 - THS conducted an annual service project by holding the Blood Drive.  Students 
donated blood throughout the day to help those in need.  Thank you to everyone who 
joined in the life saving effort. 

● 2/14 - Parent/Teacher Conferences were held from 9:00-12:00.  
● 2/19 - Central Wisconsin Metal Manufacturing Alliance (CWIMMA) visited THS to 

conduct the annual Welding Competition.  All students were invited to compete using the 
Welding Simulator that scored the students proficiency and entered their results in the 
competition.  Top students will move onto the next round.  Thank you to CWIMMA and 
the local business representatives that worked without students teaching them about the 
manufacturing profession. 

● 2/19 - Spring Sports Sign up was conducted during Resource Hour.  Students met with 
their coaches to receive important information regarding their respective seasons. 

● 2/20 - The Pops Concert took place.  Students performed 4 songs from various times in 
history representing Tina Turner, Fun, Hairspray and Pentatonix.  Thank you to the Choir 
for a great evening of music.  

● 2/21 - Congratulations to the members of the Hatchet Swim Team that competed in the 
State Finals. Travis Phillips, BradyTjugum Trey Miller and Keaton Jed had great 
performances and represented themselves and the school with pride.  Travis was a 
State Champion in the 50 yard Freestyle. 

● 2/22 - Solo & Ensemble was held at Lakeland High School.  THS was represented by a 
large number of participants who competed in multiple events.  Congratulations to the 11 
performances that qualified for State!  

● 2/24 -  Family, Career & Community Leaders of America (FCCLA) competed at 
Regionals.  Six members earned Gold and are advancing to State.  ​Congratulations to 
Julianna Skubal, Haley Wojciechowski, Marie Weizenicker, Joseph Jones, Catalina 
Dieter, Natalie Reimert. 

● 2/25 - Forensics conducted sub district competition.  Several participants will be 
advancing to District Competition on March 14th at THS. 

● 2/27 - Mock Interviews were conducted with those students currently enrolled in 
Personal Finance with Mr. Scot Neu.  Students prepared for the experience by building a 
resume, dressing appropriately and planning how they would communicate about 
themselves.  The interviews took place with many local business representatives.  A big 
thank you goes out to our business partners and TEAPIE for donating your time and 
expertise to our students. 

● 2/27 - Three members of the wrestling team advanced to the State Championships. 
Congratulations to Kade Wenninger, Eric Decker and Toni Matti on a strong season and 
your performances in Madison. 

● 2/28 - FBLA members competed in the Lifesmarts competition held at Edgewood 
College in Madison.  Lifesmarts promotes knowledge in skills in the area of consumer 
spending in a global marketplace.  Participants focus on five key topic areas: consumer 



rights and responsibilities, the environment, health and safety, personal finance, and 
technology.  Congratulations to Travis Phillips, James Lee, Sylvia Shaseleer and 
Catalina Dieter for winning the tournament and advancing to the national competition in 
Washington DC on April 25-28. 

● 3/3 - The ACT exam was administered to juniors.  Students took the exam offsite at 
Nicolet College.  Thank you to Nicolet for the use of the facilities and being wonderful 
hosts. 
 

Upcoming 
● 3/6 & 3/7 - Science Club will spend time at Treehaven participating in the annual Ann 

Agnew Leadership Academy. 
● 3/7, 3/8 , 3/9 - The Musical will take place in the District Auditorium.  This year’s 

production is Big Fish.  We hope to see everyone at the show! 
 
 
 
THS February Students of the Month: 
Nathanael Graeber 9 
Alyssa Zehner 9 
Bode Imm 10 
Savannah Alvey 10 
Nathan Gould 11 
Kaira Bell 11 
Luke Knight 12 
Aryss Bell 12 


